WAYNE R.N. SEARLE
Attorney a2t Law

October 8, 2003

Diane Akiyama, Esq
Utah State Bar OPC
645 South 200 East, #205
Salt Lake City, Utah 8411

RE: Complaint Against Paul G. Ammen
OPC File No. 01-0986

Dear Dhane Akiyama, Esq:

In light of the most recent publicity regarding the little known area child
protection, I am writing to you to inquire as to why there need be any further delay in
vour assessment to refer my complaint against Mr. Paul Ammen. As you know, you
consolidated my complaint as to Mr. Ammen’s ethics as a prosecutor and attorney with a
similar complaint of Ms. Lisa Bierly, whom I represented at the time.

I do not actively represent Ms. Bierly at this time, but am still in contact with her
regarding Division of Child and Family Services. She informs me that she has contacted
vou a number of times regarding this matter. Last vear I had the occasion to meet with
Ms. Toomey on another matter. At that time I was told to be patient, by Mr. Walker.

During that time I have continued to find improprieties of Mr. Ammen’s handling
Ms. Bierly’s case. [ have filed requests for information from the DEA in Washington
D.C. regarding the issuance of an Affidavit and Probable Cause statement by a state
Attorney. Whether it exist is not critical to the matter at hand and therefore I am
renewing my request to decide if you are going to refer this matter to the Disciplinary
Board.

[ am aware of the distasteful task of reprimanding an Assistant Attorney
General Assistant Attornev.  However, [ believe the Bar eventually represents all
attorneys without bias. Three years have passed and there has been nothing done except
the request for further documentation or the rational that permission needs to be obtained
before proceeding. E.g. issues with Juvenile Court Judge O, Johannsen., Every avenue of
redress has been explored, but to no avail. The only difference 1s that apparently Mr,
Ammen has been promoted or moved to the Sex Abuse Prosecution instead of Child
Protection. Also, rumor has it that he blames Ms. Bierly and others for his failed bid to
be considered for a judgeship.



Please let me know what your intentions are. If vou decide not to pursue this
matter then I request that vou so notify myself and Ms. Bierly, At that time we will
prepare a formal request to the Disciplinary Committee as provided in the rules of ethics.

Thank you for your consideration in this matter.

Respectfully.

Wayne R.N. Searle
Attorney at Law
Enclosures;
Press Reports
Previous requests for action
Fax’s to Attorney General
Fax’sto DEA
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